
April 10, 2007 

 

To: Tamara Machmut-Jashi 

 Secretary of the University Senate 

 

From: Frank Lepkowski, Chair 

 University Assessment Committee 

 

Subject: Response to Bachelor of Fine Arts in Dance Assessment Plan  

 

The University Assessment Committee (UAC) has reviewed and accepted the assessment 

plan for the proposed BFA in Dance.  Given the strong foundation of assessment 

incorporated in the program, we support its approval by the University Senate.  

 

Cc: Gregory Patterson, Dance Assessment Coordinator 

 Jackie Wiggins, Chair, Department of Music, Theatre and Dance 

 Ronald Sudol, Acting Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

 UAC records 

 


